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SAKEN SHAIKHOV

MANAGER In reply refer to:
AOA MOVING SERVICES LLC USDOT Number: 3843854
75 GARDNER ST APT 17 MC Number: MC Number: MC1399070

ALLSTON, MA 02134-2203

The Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration (FMCSA) received and approved your application for a
U.S. Department of Transportation (USDOT) registration number to operate in interstate commerce.

Please be aware that AOA MOVING SERVICES LLC is required to also apply for and be granted operating
authority registration before conducting any transportation as a motor carrier in interstate commerce
requiring operating authority registration. Information on applying for motor carrier operating
authority registration may be found at FMCSA’s website, https://www.fmcsa.dot.gov.

FMCSA will contact you to schedule the required New Entrant safety audit.

The New Entrant safety audit will verify, among other things, the following:

- Participation in a drug and alcohol testing program that includes random,
pre-employment, and other required testing, and registration in FMCSA's Drug and
Alcohol Clearinghouse (if employing drivers with Commercial Drivers’ Licenses (CDL)):

- Documentation of Periodic (annual) motor vehicle inspections;

- Proper use of Electronic Logging Devices and/or Records of Duty Status (as
applicable) to document hours of service;

- Evidence of the required minimum level of financial responsibility (insurance) (if
applicable);

- Use of drivers with proper CDL’s (if applicable).

You may find additional information about the new entrant safety audit at the following link:
https://ai.fmcsa.dot.gov/newentrant/home.aspx. In addition, it is strongly recommended that AOA MOVING
SERVICES LLC visit the Motor Carrier Safety Planner website for educational and technical information
at https://csa.fmcsa.dot.gov/safetyplanner in advance of the new entrant safety audit. A copy of the
Federal Motor Carrier Safety Regulations may be found on FMCSA’s website at www.fmcsa.dot.gov.

PIN request and electronic registration updates may be made through the FMCSA Registration website,
https://www.fmcsa.dot.gov/registration.

You are encouraged to review your company’s safety record, including inspections, violations, and
crashes, at the following website: https://ai.fmcsa.dot.gov/sms. You may also visit
https://portal.fmcsa.dot.gov, which provides real time data and the opportunity to review your safety
data.

For additional assistance, please call FMCSA at 1-877-905-8016, Monday - Friday 8:00AM to 8:00PM EST.

Sincerely,

Jare

Joseph P. DelLorenzo, Director, Office of
Enforcement and Compliance



